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Coronavirus Impact at Savillex 
Customer Communication 

Categorized as an Essential Critical Supplier by the state of Minnesota, Savillex has been operating 
continuously throughout the Coronavirus crisis. In doing so, we have implemented a series of actions to 
protect our employees, the local community, and our customers.

Employee Protection
Savillex is following Minnesota Governor’s Executive order 20-8, requiring employees to wear masks at all 
times while in Savillex facilities.  We’ve implemented deep cleaning protocols for common areas within our 
facilities and encourage all employees to follow best practices regarding hygiene and social distancing.  We 
also eliminated face to face internal meetings, visitors and all business travel.

Supply Continuity
We maintain regular contact with our critical raw material suppliers and do not anticipate a disruption to the 
supply of our products, as far as our ability to manufacture them. We want to assure our customers that we 
are committed to working through this situation by protecting our workforce and our raw material supply. 
Should conditions change we will provide further updates.

Regards, 

Steve Harding
General Manager
Savillex




